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Panhandle Groundwater District To Hold Board Elections 

 

WHITE DEER, TX. (Jan 5, 2021) – Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District Board of 

Directors elections are scheduled for Saturday, May 1, 2021. The four-year terms of five District 

Directors are set to expire this year. These five include:  Phillip Smith – Precinct 1, John R. 

Spearman Jr. – Precinct 3, Chancy Cruse – Precinct 5, William Breeding – Precinct 7 and F. G. 

(Butch) Collard – Precinct 9.   

 

The timeframe to file an application for ballot placement is January 13 - February 12. Qualified 

candidates must be a registered voter in the precinct that the person wishes to represent. Forms 

needed to file for a seat are available at the District office, 201 W. Third St., White Deer.  Please 

contact the office at 806-883-2501 to have the forms e-mailed to you or to arrange a pickup time. 

For additional information or questions please call the office or visit our website at 

www.pgcd.us.  

 

 
  



 


